
Dear Wexford Acting Studio Students and Parents: 
 
So looking forward to seeing you this week! I wanted to share a few 
reminders with you all. 
 
Audition Sign-Ups will be outside of Studio Three. Levels Two & Three 
should know their schedules for Thursday, June 10th, and Sunday, June 
13th, and they should take advantage of in-person Sign-Ups. Since Level 
One parents are not in the studio these days, please email me a request 
for a time (preferably on Thursday, the 10th), and I will sign your student 
up and email you back a confirmation time and date. We will probably 
have some small group rehearsals in July for principal roles in order to 
get a jump on staging and learning music. 
 
I chose a Thursday for auditions because those times, starting at 4:45 
should be open for most families who would typically be having class that 
day. It makes sense that Level Ones would attend auditions between 4:45 
and 5:45 during their regular class time. The audition time slots are in 5 
minutes increments, from 4:45-6:30 on the 10th Auditions will also be 
held on Sunday, the 13th starting at 12:30. 
 
I will be going over audition procedures and preparations in class with 
the students and providing guidelines for all families. Parents and 
students need to understand these auditions are very low-key, low-
pressure, and they should be FUN! Everyone who is a registered student 
for the program year 2021-2022 is encouraged to participate in the 
show! 
 
I will be announcing the musical choice as soon as I can secure the rights. 
Just know the show I have in mind is enjoyable for all ages!! I promise 
not to keep you in the dark and let you know what we are doing as soon 
as possible. 
 
In other news, please register for our 7-Day Summer Musical Theater 
Camp August 16th-22nd! Also, we will be on Memorial Day Break at the 
same time WDA is on break, Thursday, May 27th-Monday, May 31st. We 
will have regular studio classes on Thursday, June 3rd, Saturday, June 
5th, and Saturday, June 12th, and then we are on our official summer 
break. 
 
Level Threes, please bring your Dingo papers with you this Thursday and 

http://wexfordactingstudio.com/Summer_Musical_Theatre_Camp_Registration_Form_2021.pdf
http://wexfordactingstudio.com/Summer_Musical_Theatre_Camp_Registration_Form_2021.pdf


Saturday. Everyone's participation is so essential for us to have a 
cohesive scene! Your acting partners are relying on you! 
 
See you in the studio! 
 
Thank You~~ Miss Sarah 

 


